SEP 10 1985

Duke Power Company
.// ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: SCENARIO FOR 1985 MCGUIRE NUCLEAR STATION EXERCISE
DOCKET NOS. 50-369 AND 50-370

Thank you for providing the scenario for the 1985 McGuire Nuclear Station
emergency exercise scheduled for October 8-9, 1985. The submittal appears to
fulfill the minimum requirement for a limited-scale exercise.

We shall review the complete scenario. Any comments that we may have regarding
details of the exercise will be transmitted to your corporate emergency
coordinator by telephone.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:e/T. L. McConnell, Station Manager
bec: _NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk

State of North Carolina
A. Hood, NRR
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